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Update on Yemen Mobile Health Project (YMHP)

The project received notification from Neil Rushton, a trustee at the Festival Medical Services (FSM), Professional Healthcare supporting Charities Worldwide saying that the trustees approved our application for funding the Yemen Mobile Health project.

Mag Connolly, Deputy Chief Executive & Director of Corporate Affairs at the Faculty of Public Health notified the team £8,390, was received from FSM.  This is great news and will help us progress the project to the next stage but as this approx. 60% of the total amount of £14,409. We will continue to look for the remaining of the project cost. 

The designer has agreed to make changes to the images based on the outcome of the first focus group discussions, some of the simple images will be completed by mid-December 2019. 

We have started to build the website and with external support and work will start next week.  
We may need to use some of our funds to commission the  website.

Liz Marchant has finished her secondment to the project but wants to keep in touch and continue to support the project as much as possible given her new role.  Many thanks to Liz for her hard work to get the project to this stage.

Taher Ali Qassim
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